
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone that has sent in reports.  Lots of good work has been given to your 

communities and people are noticing your presence and hard work you give to contribute to the 

love of your town.   

 

I have a big job ahead of me to go through all the reports and chose the awardees because some 

of the reports show me that you have given some thought into how you gave back to your 

community and its organizations.  There were some reports that were not allowed to be counted 

and if you sent your report online and it was one of them then look to see if I have rejected it 

and see why.  Some of them just need to be reported to other programs instead of Auxiliary 

Outreach especially if you mentioned flags (goes under Americanism) or if you helped with a 

veterans family (goes under Veterans and Family Support) and some were just considered 

community service but did not fit the criteria for this program.    

 

Please keep sending in reports until May 1
st
 so I can add the numbers together before I send in 

my year-end report to my National Ambassador and President Mike.   

 

You have done an amazing job getting out in the public to offer your hands, heart and backs to 

your communities.  You are the reason we exist in the eyes of others.  They see your 

commitment, love of country and hearts of gold giving and loving to help others in need.  

Thank you for being our Department of Kansas Auxiliary Ambassadors to your towns.  I 

appreciate all that you do for our organization! 

 
 

 

Linda Vann-Owens, Dept Auxiliary Outreach Chairman 

PO BOX 113, Wakefield, KS 67487   Lvannowens@aol.com  785-307-2530 
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